From: Paul Luscher

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: DO NOT Let the Northern Pass DESTROY our beautiful State!
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 1:30:21 PM

Paul Luscher
7 Esco Lane
Holderness, NH 03245

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am writing in hopes that my voice will be heard and our State will remain without power lines running
through our land. There is absolutely no need for this project to take place as it will completely destroy
NH's beauty in the White Mountains and Lakes. | personally spend a lot of time up north and enjoy the
peaceful serenity that the land brings. | think it would be the worst decision to allow this terrible project
to take place. It's not neccessary and if there is a shortage of power in the South- USE SOLAR!!! Don't
drive out the animals and nature by destroying it with these ugly power lines.

Sincerely,
Paul Luscher
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